City of Gustavus, Alaska
PO Box 1

Gustavus, Alaska 99826
Phone: 907.697.2451
Fax: 907.697.2136

June 14, 2021
LETTER OF APPRECIATION
Library Administrative Director, Michelle Snowden

On behalf of the City Council and staff, we wish you the greatest success in your future
endeavors. Since joining the City on August 17, 2020, you have brought spirit and
professionalism that enriched the community.

With your leadership and teamwork, the administration of the library enabled the City to
continue providing for the needs of the community. Your efforts to provide for those who felt
isolated during this pandemic gave us respite during this difficult time.

The City Council and all of us that have enjoyed working with you wish you success.

From all of us - THANK YOU

| —

Brittney Cannamore, Mayor



